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WOCS Families,
     We have another busy week ahead. Please be reading your notes and double 
checking the school calendars so you know what direction your going ☺
     This is Buddy Week. We have a few more spots available for buddies. If you know 
of someone that would be interested in joining our school family next year, have 
them call the school office at 580-303-4922 to schedule. Pre-K buddies will need to 
be picked up by noon, but the older buddies are welcome to stay all day.
     Our open house is tomorrow evening at 6:00. Please join us for a fun evening of 
fellowship with your child’s teachers and other school families. The kids would like 
you to visit their classrooms to view some projects that they have been working on. 
If you know of anyone that is interested in enrolling at WOCS, this is a good time to 
invite them to open house with you so they can get a look at the school and meet 
other school families. The I:55 book fair will be open in the gym along with a couple 
bounce houses. Parents will need to supervise their children in the gym with the 
bounce houses and food because the teachers and staff will be busy with other 
responsibilities. Hot dogs/chips/water will be provided in the gym but please have 
the students sit in the bleachers to eat and drink. We want to avoid the kids carrying 
the food/drinks on the gym floors, bounce houses that are on borrow, and 
preventing damage to merchandise in the book fair.
 Please be in prayer for our sixth-grade class and their families as they are 
leaving for their Washington, D.C. field trip on Sunday. It will be a great time for 
fellowship, fun, and learning with families from both campuses. 

Blessings,
           

Megan Thomas

 580-303-4299

 ecprincipal@wocs.org
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